



My name is Jayde Humphrey, BCP Navigator. My role is to work alongside the Pastoral Team and Senior Leadership Team to offer support and guidance for parents, children, and families.

I am the Navigator for Bishop Aldhelm's School.

Should you wish to contact me directly please contact the school office or contact BCP Family Hubs:

Rossmore: (01202) 817771

rossmorefamilyhub@bcpcouncil.gov.uk

Kinson, West Howe: (01202) 896700

kinsonwesthowefamilyhub@bcpcouncil.gov.uk

I look forward to meeting and working with you and your families.

As the BCP, Navigator at Bishop Aldhem's School I would like to invite you to a Parent Drop In Session.

These drop in sessions can support you with anything in the following areas:

- Emotional Well-Being for yourself or your children
  - Financial Difficulties
  - Parenting Strategies
  - Navigate to External Agencies,
    - And Advice and Guidance

As part of my Navigator Role I offer Drop In Sessions for parents and/or carers who would like to access any of the one of the above or just to come in to have a chat about anything where support is needed. I will be in school and available for these Drop-In Session on:

Date: First Wednesday of every month (see below dates)

02/11/2022 and 07/12/2022

Time: 8:30am-9:30am

Place: School Gate/ In School

I am available for additional meetings if needed or longer time is required for a conversation please follow the contact process above to access this support.